
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 1/16/2017 11:48:27 AM
Subject: Warming Centers DEACTIVATED - Monday, January 16, 2017

Greetings Mayor and Council-

The City of Vancouver Warming Centres have been deactivated due to the warming weather. (The EWR Shelters 
managed by the GVSS Coordinator may remain open due to rain even though our Warming Centres have been 
deactivated.)

Vancouver Forecast Info
The forecast for the rest of the week remains above zero and we do not expect to re-activate the centres during this 
time.

All the best

Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
Twitter: sadhuajohnston
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